
 

 

 
 
8th September 2023 
 
Dear Pupil 
 
Welcome Back 
 
Welcome back, I hope that you have had a wonderful summer with your families and had 
lots of fun.  I would also like to welcome all our new pupils who have joined us for the 
first time this year, we hope that you enjoy your learning journey with us.  
 
We are all excited for this new academic year, and we have some exciting things planned 

for you.  Your teachers have been working really hard to find new, interesting and fun 

ways for you to enjoy your learning. 

I understand from Principals that you have settled into your new classes very well, they 

have also told me how wonderful it is to have you back in school, eager and ready to 

continue with your education.   

Don’t forget, your teachers will be looking to present Proud awards for: 
Resilience, Motivation, Collaboration, Creativity, Investigation, Teamwork and Evaluation. 

I am extremely proud of all your achievements so far, it is a pleasure to have you in our 

Trust.  I will be visiting all academies over the next few weeks and very much look 

forward to seeing you in your new classes. 

Yours sincerely 

                  
Beryce Nixon      John Blount 
CEO & National Leader of Education   Chair of Directors 
 
 

 
 


